From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 08 January 2015 10:22
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 14/01841/REM

Caroline

The above proposals must follow the recommendations within section 6 of the submitted ecological proposal  - all works should adhere to the mitigation and method statements therein. The retained hedgerow to the East should be protected during construction. I couldn’t find species for the proposed new trees within the car park but where possible these should be native species given its location on the edge of the wider countryside. 

Lighting of the car park should be minimal and directed away from boundary vegetation.

Do give me a call to discuss further

Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins

Ecology Officer

Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial 01295 227912

Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk

www.cherwell.gov.uk
Office hours: Monday, Tuesday and Thursday mornings.

